
Sweet Summertime!
To our Future Second Graders,,

Happy Summer! While summer is a time of relaxation, cookouts, beach 
days, and ice cream treats, I want to make sure each child goes into second 
grade feeling confident and prepared.  Coming home today is a summer 
math and reading packet.  These will be due the first week we come back to 
school. This summer packet is designed to help support your student 
throughout the summer. It is divided into six weeks, with a suggested 
checklist schedule at the beginning of each week. Each week includes 
essential practice in literacy and mathematics, which will help strengthen 
your student’s skills and prepare them them for second grade! There is an 
additional packet  of extra work if you choose to use them as practice. 
Please remember to continue reading for a minimum of 30 minutes per day 
as well. It is so important to continue to stretch our brain muscles during 
the summer months! 

We encourage families to designate a special “work space” at home for your 
student to work on their summer packet. Using a daily planner, calendar, or 
checklist can often be helpful in creating a routine and consistency around 
completing summer academic work.

The sky is the limit, I am so proud of each and every student! I hope you 
have a wonderful and relaxing summer. We are going to have a terrific year 
in second grade full of learning and growing!

Happy Summer,

Your Future Grade Two Teacher
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